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August 24, 2021 
 
 
Re: Santiam Canyon School District  
 Parking Lot Upgrade Project 

Notification to Interested Parties of Board Rejection to Award 
 
The Santiam Canyon School District School Board has not authorized the award of the 
Parking Lot Upgrade Project. 
 
Thank you for your time and for the effort you took in preparing your bids for the above 
projects.  

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David McKay 
Program Director 
 


